
Dear Tri-Valley Repertory Theatre Family,Dear Tri-Valley Repertory Theatre Family,

It is with heartfelt sadness that Tri-Valley Repertory Theatre

announces the passing of Kathleen Breedveld, our esteemed

Artistic Director and Producer. Kathy led Tri-Valley Repertory

Theatre for over 30 years and was the company’s heart and soul.

She touched the lives of so many in our community and she will be

deeply missed. Our sincere condolences go out to her loving family.

As you might know, Kathy was working on producing the spring show,
and it will go on as planned. We are currently in rehearsals for The Song
of the Nightingale, a musical fairy tale based on Hans Christian
Anderson's The Nightingale. Performances will be at the Firehouse Arts
Center in Pleasanton, April 29 to May 14, 2023.

With the loss of our Artistic Director, we are looking at how we will be
moving forward. There will not be a summer show, and the earliest dates
for our next show will be in January 2024.

Tri-Valley Repertory Theatre has enjoyed fulfilling its mission to provide
high-quality entertainment to our entire community of musical theatre
arts lovers for the past 40 years. We thank you for your involvement and
support of our theatre company over the years, and your continued
support.

Sincerely, 
Tri-Valley Repertory Theatre Board of Directors

Tri-Valley Repertory Theatre

P.O. Box 1445
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